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This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear FOIL Officer,

My name is Dennis, representing New Era Cap. | hope this message finds you well.

We are planning to renovate the sidewalks in front of our building located at 160 Delaware Ave.
Prior to beginning demolition and construction, we require detailed plans of the sidewalk area,
including any available street, utility, or infrastructure drawings.

Specifically, there are two areas (“craters”) at the front of the building, and we need
information on their depth and any underlying infrastructure to ensure safe and proper
repairs/updates.

Pursuant to the New York Freedom of Information Law (FOIL), | kindly request copies of any
records, plans, drawings, or documents related to the sidewalks and utilities in this area.
If there are any fees associated with fulfilling this request, please inform me beforehand.

Thank you for your assistance. | look forward to your response.

DENNIS MONTERO GUERRERO
Procurement Coordinator

Bs NEW Era.

New Era Cap, LLC — 160 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, NY 14202
e: dennis.guerrero@neweracap.com | ¢: 716-306-9153

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and attachments may contain confidential information
and/or information protected by attorney-client privilege or other privileges. If you are not the intended
recipient, use of the content by you is prohibited and may be illegal. If you received this by accident,
please e-mail me or contact me immediately. You must then delete and destroy all copies of this
message. Thank you.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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